
Dear Committee Administrator, 

My name is Janet Shalda and both my husband, Charles and I want to express our concern over 

the possible passage of these two bills that we feel will be harmful to Oregonians on several 

levels.  You have heard the criticisms so please consider your actions carefully, and do not vote 

for either of them.  

Thank you,  

Janet and Charles Shalda 

Medford, OR 

 


